BCA Inform: February, Automated Vehicles
On Thursday 8th February, BCA Inform was held to discuss the topic of Automated Vehicles. Presented by BCA’s National Policy Officer, Corey Crawford, attendees had the opportunity to delve into developments in the space of Automated vehicles. 
The session provided a comprehensive review and discussion on the advantages presented by automated vehicles, while also addressing concerns and the work to be done regarding the possible marginalization and safety risks faced by individuals who are blind or vision impaired.
